
E-Waste

Effective January 1, 2017 - Please Read

Effective January 1, 2017, electronic waste will no longer be accepted at the Mount Olive
Township recycling center located behind town hall.

All electronic waste such as but not limited to televisions, computer monitors, and printers, etc.
will require a sticker for curbside pick up. Stickers can be purchased from the Mount Olive
Township Department of Public Works.

Large Item Sticker Application

For questions, please contact (973) 691-0900 ext. 7361. Thank you!
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